PRIME MINISTER

WESTLAND

Michael Alison telephoned me to report his latest conversation

with Lord Fanshawe.

Lord Fanshawe said that he had recently discussed the position

with Mr. Heseltine. Mr. Heseltine had given him the

impression (but Eérhaps had not actually said) that he would
resign if the company did_not adopt the European option. He

. S

then went on about his "humiliation"™ in Cabinet!

Lord Fanshawe said that the Westland Board's preliminary

consideration of the two rival bids led them to favour still
UT's, especially since they thought that its terms would be
improved. The Westland Technical Directors' impression is

that the European offer "is not as good as it might seem".

The Westland Board will meet again next Monday to come to a

final decision on the merits of the bids.

Lord Fanshawe asked whether the Government might give the

company a steer on which bid to back. Michael, very rightly

-

in my view, said that he did not think that the Government
would do that.
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